
NOTICE 
Town Water May 

Be Muddy! 
  

 As a requirement of the Town of Alto Corrosion 

Control Program mandated by the Georgia E.P.D.  The 

Town will be flushing water and fire hydrants on June 

27th – June 30th, 2022 throughout the Town water system. 

Some residents could experience muddy or cloudy water 

on these days, which is normal when hydrants are flushed. 

Care should be taken to abstain from washing clothes, 

using hot water (which will pull sediment into your water 

heater) or filling pools on these days. 

 If you have any questions concerning hydrant 

flushing, please contact: 
 

                                         GARY KIMBRAL 

 WATER DEPARTMENT DIRECTOR 

TOWN OF ALTO 

706-968-3253  
 


